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NOTICE 
 

TO:  NEW JERSEY DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, SOUTH JERSEY TRANSPORTATION 
AUTHORITY, NEW JERSEY TURNPIKE AUTHORITY, AND UNITED STATES POSTAL SERVICE  
REGARDING AMENDMENTS TO FLASHING AMBER LIGHT PERMIT REQUIREMENTS 

 

 
June 24, 2011 
 

 
Pursuant to N.J.A.C.13:24, effective immediately, please note the following amendments to the 
requirements for a flashing amber light permit: 
 

· New Jersey Department of Transportation (DOT) employees, South Jersey 
Transportation Authority (SJTA) employees, New Jersey Turnpike Authority (NJTA) 
employees, and United States Postal Service (USPS) rural route letter carriers are no 
longer required to obtain a permit to operate a flashing amber light on a personal vehicle 
owned/leased by the employee or a member of his or her family, while used by the 
employee in the performance of his or her official duties.  Supervision for the employee’s 
use of the flashing amber lights will be provided by the respective employee’s principal 
department or government agency.  

 
· DOT, SJTA and NJTA contractor employees, subcontractor employees, consultant 

employees and sub-consultant employees, who are required to utilize a vehicle owned or 
leased by him or her in the performance of his or her assigned duties at a worksite of the 
applicable department or authority, are eligible for flashing amber light permits.  The 
application form to apply for the permit is available at the New Jersey Motor Vehicle 
Commission website at: http://www.state.nj.us/mvc/About/Forms.htm under “Special Light 
Permits.”  The fee per vehicle for which a permit is being requested is $25.00.  The 
completed application with required signatures and fee must be mailed for processing 
directly to:  The New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission, P.O. Box 171, Trenton, New 
Jersey 08666-0171.   
 

Additional questions may be directed to the Business Licensing Services Bureau at (609) 292-6500, 
ext. 5014. 
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